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[3]

Check your calendars … our next continuing professional education sessions for CPAs and 
other employees are set for Tue, Sept 11 and Tue, Sept 18. All sessions are presented at the 
CU System Building at 1800 Grant Street. In response to feedback, we’ve adjusted the start 
and end times and sessions now begin at 8:30 a.m. and conclude at 4:30 p.m. Our courses fill 
up quickly so please sign up [4] promptly.  
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